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Dear Members 
 
On behalf of the Trustees and Volunteers at Westway Open Arms Crisis Charity, we would 
like to thank you so much for the wonderful donation of £1,500 from the proceeds of your 
recent Charity Night.  It was a very pleasant evening, and we were happy to be a part of it. 
 
As you are aware, Westway Open Arms serves a large area with many people who find 
themselves in crisis or struggling with daily life due to unemployment and/or mental health 
related issues.  The current cost of living crisis is affecting us all, particularly our young 
families at this expensive time of year, and we are seeing an increased need for our services. 
   
Thanks to your support we can continue to offer help and provide local people with our 
various activities.  Once again, thank you so much for supporting the charity so that we can 
reach out to local vulnerable residents. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Bernie Brown 

 
Bernie Brown 
Centre Manager 


